
 

 

Kenningtons Primary Academy is working in conjunction with Thurrock 
Council's Road Safety Cycling Instructors during the October Half term holidays 
to teach children how to ride a bicycle unaided. 
 
The free one-hour training is on Tuesday 24th October for children aged 5 and 
over that need help to progress from riding a bicycle with stabilisers to riding 
unaided. 
 
All questions/enquires should be e-mailed to 
Kaye at kborleypotterton@thurrock.gov.uk 
who will be able to take your bookings and 
advice on time slots. 
 
Number of spaces are limited. 
 

 

 

Kenningtons Primary 
Academy 

 20th October 2023  

 

Dates for your diary …… 

Fri 20th Oct Last Day of Term 

Mon 6th Nov Non-Pupil Day 

Tues 7th Nov First Day of the Autumn 2 Term 

Tues 7th Nov Year 4. Cinema Trip 

Weds 8th Nov Year 2. Cinema Trip 

Weds 8th Nov 4B. Rainham Marshes 

Fri 10th Nov 4M. Rainham Marshes 

Fri 10th Nov Year 5. The Vikings Workshop. In School 

Mon 13th Nov Year 2. Paradise Park 

Wed 15th Nov School Photos – Individual and Siblings 

Thurs 16th Nov Reception. Aveley Library 
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Pupil Responsibilities  
For Job descriptions and photos, head over to our website and click on the ‘Pupils Tab’:  

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/pupils/pupil-responsibility 

Library Manager 
 

Employee of the Week 

Grace always goes above and beyond 
in her role of Cabin Crew and will 

often ask for extra shifts in the cabin. 
 

Headteacher Awards 

Week 6 – Asking Questions 

 

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/pupils/pupil-responsibility


 

Operation 
Encompass  

At Kenningtons Primary 
Academy we are working 
in partnership with Essex 
Police and Thurrock Children’s Services to identify and 
provide appropriate support to pupils who have 
experienced domestic abuse in their household, this 
scheme is called Operation Encompass. 

In order to achieve this, Essex Police will share 
information of all medium/high risk domestic violence 
incidents where one of our pupils have been present, 
with the Designated Safeguarding Lead(s). 

On receipt of any information, the Designated 
Safeguarding Lead will decide on the appropriate 
support the pupil requires, this could be silent or 
overt.  All information sharing and resulting actions will 
be undertaken in accordance with safeguarding and 
child protection regulations. 

We will record this information and store this 
information in accordance with the record keeping 
procedures outlined in this policy.  

  

 

Your Local Community 
 

There is lots to offer your little ones 
over the October Half Term. Click 

the link below which will take you to 
our ‘Local Events’ page in our 

‘Information for Parents’ Tab on our 
website.  

 

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryac
ademy.co.uk/information-for-

parents/local-events 
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School Dinners 
The Class Champions and Mrs Sawtell-Haynes met 
with Cliff our Chef to discuss new ideas for the 
school menu. 
 
With this in mind, a new Winter Menu is now ready 
to be viewed on our webite by clicking the link 
below. This will take you to the ‘School Meals’ 
page in our ‘Information for Parents’ Tab. Here you 
will also find more information about our Chef and 
the School Meals providers. 
 
https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/in
formation-for-parents/school-meals 
 
When the children return on the 7th November, we 
will be following Week 1. ENJOY ! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Contact Us 
 

School Office: 01708 865663 
 

Email: 
enquiries@kenningtons.thurrock.sch.uk 
 

Child Absence : Study Bugs App 

Fabulous Feedback 

Head over to the website to see 
some of the fabulous comments 
that have been left about your 

school. Look in the ‘About Us’ Tab 

 

https://www.kenningtonsprimary
academy.co.uk/about-
us/fabulous-feedback 
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